
From: Francine Petran
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Removal of id for voting
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 12:22:26 PM

To whom it may concern

Would you please retain the ID requirement for voting as this is crucial for identifying who is voting
and stop fraudulent behaviour.
My family and I are very concerned about this and other changes that may be made that will not
reflect the security requirements in our country Australia.

Yours faithfully

Francine Petran

11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 436

Page 1 of 1




